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Management and Leadership  
 

 Environmental Policy Statement 
 

The DAP Products Baltimore Plant is committed to practicing positive 
environmental stewardship both at work and at home through the following:  
 Maintaining compliance with environmental regulations 
 Actively seeking opportunities to reduce energy consumption  
 Minimizing waste through reuse and recycling of materials  
  

        Environmental Team  
 
DAP Products Baltimore Plant is a participant in the Regional Manufacturing 
Institute Green Team Energy Conservation program for Baltimore County 
manufacturers. Our Green Team is comprised of a cross-section of hourly and 
management associates from various departments in the plant.  We meet monthly 
to discuss and implement ideas solicited from all associates to reduce the 
environmental impact of our operation. 
 

Waste 
 

 Recycling 
 
 We recycle pallets, drums, totes, cardboard, plastic wrap, plastic 
strapping and plastic containers.  We currently recycle on average 121,000 
pounds per month

http://www.dap.com/
http://mde.maryland.gov/marylandgreen/Pages/Management.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Waste.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Waste.aspx
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Energy 
 

 Energy Efficiency 
 
Through an energy audit conducted by RMI, we have identified opportunities to 
reduce our energy consumption by 10%, through capital investments we are 
planning to make.   
 

Water 
 

 Stormwater Management and Site Design 
 

Our plant adheres to a comprehensive Storm Water Protection Plan.  
Curbing has been installed to divert storm water and prevent soil erosion. 95% of 
storm water runoff on impervious surfaces is conveyed to a storm water 
management pond located on the north side of the property. 
 

Inspections of the grounds are performed monthly to confirm all areas are 
free of debris and other substances that may adversely impact storm water color, 
odor or clarity. 

 DAP is subject to the Chesapeake Bay Restoration Requirements.  Prior to 
the end of 2018 we will install a treatment basin on the southern corner of the 
facility to capture the required percentage of remaining runoff not captured in 
the storm water pond. 
 

  

http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Energy.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Energy.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Water.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Water.aspx

